
 

Dear beloved students, 

As everyone aware, 7th February 2022 is the beginning of examination weeks for the Faculty of Engineering. Kindly be reminded on the 

following: 

1) All students please adhere all the SOP during the exam duration as attached.   

2) Please bring along your Identity Card, Matrix Card or the copy of matrix card that can be download/obtained in the Maya System. 

3) Please make sure you are attending the correct exam and arrived at least 40 minutes prior to exam time to make sure the Covid 

Screening Procedures will held smoothly. 

4) The Exam Schedule can be referred at website engine.um.edu.my:  

 https://engine.um.edu.my/ug/31012022-Jadual%20Waktu%20Peperiksaan%20Terperinci_S1_2021_2022.pdf 

5) Any student affected as Positive Covid19 or Close Contact, it is COMPULSARY to update your status in MySejahtera Apps, and 

kindly request for Grade I through the link PERMOHONAN GRED I(Incomplete) Semester I Session 2021/2022 :    

https://forms.gle/YF891tiVhHZDupmeA or any difficulties, please communicate with the Undergraduate Studies office.  

On behalf of the Management team of the Faculty of Engineering, we wish all of you the best for your final exam and please stay safe 

wherever you are. 

Thank you 

 
Deputy Dean (Undergraduate Studies)  
Faculty of Engineering 
Universiti Malaya 
 
6.2.2022 
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